
Tibberton Parish Council &  

Tibberton Village Hall Management Committee 

Proposed Installation of InPost Lockers 

The Village Hall Management Committee are currently investigating the 
possibility of installing an external bank of InPost delivery and collection 
lockers on the northside of the building as per photo. The lockers will be 
available 24hrs per day, but data provided from elsewhere indicates that 
they are mainly used between the hrs of 8 am and 10pm. InPost or their 
agents will attend once per day to empty and refill the lockers.   

Prior to agreeing to a contract with InPost the Management Committee and the Parish Council would 
like your views on the installation of the lockers and would be grateful if you could respond to the 
following questions: 
 
1. Do you currently make use of delivery and collection lockers elsewhere? 

 
a. If so please state where: _________________________________________ 
 
b. How often do you use them? ______________________________________ 

 
2. If Collection and Delivery lockers were provided at the Village Hall would you use them? 

 
If yes what time of the day would you normally use them? 

• Before 8am      □ 

• Between 8am and 2pm    □ 

• Between 2pm and 6pm    □ 

• Between 6pm and 10pm    □ 

• After 10pm      □ 

 
3. Would you consider the provision of the lockers an improvement to Village amenities and support 

their installation? _____________________________________________________________ 

4. Do you have any concerns regarding the provision of the lockers at the Village Hall? 
 

If so what are they? ____________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Address (Required): ________________________________________________________________ 

Name & contact information (Optional): _____________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Thank you for taking the time to carry out this survey.  
 
Please return your responses to the post box at the Village Hall, Vardroe Way Tibberton 
no later than 30 April 2024 


